
Is historic designation right for Burleith?

Come to a Town Hall Meeting sponsored by 
the Burleith Citizens Association on 

Wednesday, September 14th 8:00 pm 
Washington International School

1690 36th Street, NW
Doors open at 7:30 pm for refreshments

More information on historic designation at burleith.org 
Comments/questions: hd@burleith.org

*Speaker David Maloney, head of DC Historic Preservation

Join the discussion:
• How this community decides & the decision-making process
• How historic designation will affect Burleith renovations*
• Q&A and discussion



In the District of Colombia, neighborhoods 
may apply to become historic districts in 
order to manage change. The designation 
mainly preserves the character of the 
front street scape and prevents demolition 
of sound structures. (Note: DC Historic 
Districts do not entail the restrictions or 
approvals of Federal Historic Districts 
such as Georgetown.) 
Visit burleith.org to learn more.

Come to the Town Hall Meeting to 
learn and ask questions about this very 
important issue so that you can make an 
informed vote later in the process.

Burleith Citizens Association
PO Box 32262, Calvert Station
2336 Wisconsin Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20007


